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Brother Knights,  

It’s seems hard to believe that another KC 9368 Fraternal Year is near being over, 

and its no secret that this past year had been a tough one waiting for life to 

resemble some form of normal, now comes all of the bad weather episodes we 

have experienced. I was curious as to why the Round Rock West entrance was 

closed so I drove in to the parking church parking lot, parked and walked to the 

street and saw that part of a metal building from the old brick plant had been 

blown onto the street along with a downed power line, crews were working hard 

to try and clear it from the roadway.  

I then decided to look closely at the buildings and saw how hard our parish 

buildings have been affected by the recent hail storms, also how the parish 

grounds have still been affected from the February winter storm.  

We are being asked to step in and help where we can, it’s been requested for the 

council to help with cleaning up the grounds for any plants, shrubs, small tree’s 

that were destroyed during the freeze, Saturday June 19th we will hold what 

seems to be an annual cleanup for our church.  

There are a few more opportunities that are going to be discussed at the business 

meeting tonight.  

I encourage all that can attend to please do, we are headed into the new year, 

and I also believe its going to be one of the most important years for the council 

so that we can continue our works of Charity.  

Attendance has been slim at the meetings and last month we held our first live 

meeting since February of 2020, we will also still offer zoom as an option for 

those that still don’t feel comfortable.  

 

Thank You and God Bless,  



Greg Castro / Grand Knight Council 9368 

Saint William, Round Rock Tx 

512-217-4717 

gregkc9368@gmail.com     

kofc9368.org 

 

 

Upcoming Events:  

 

June 2: Business Meeting  

6:30 – 7pm Deacon Richard will lead the Rosary  

7 -8 Business Meeting  

8 - 8:50 fellowship and snacks  

 

June 5th: First Friday Prayer Adoration  

Saturday morning 4-5 am Parish Chapel, group breakfast / fellowship will follow  

Contact Greg Castro for information 512-217-4717  

 

June 19th: Parish Clean Up, 7 am meet time in parking area by Stations of the Cross. Contact: 

Larry Hays, lhaysfarmers@gmail.com / 512-745-4492 

 

July 27th: Clergy Appreciation Dinner at St Helens, if you are interested in attending as a guest 

please contact: Greg Castro 512-217-4717  

Volunteer Bar Tenders will be needed: Contact Mike Goertz 512-923-5734  

 

Aug 21st: KC 9368 Casino Night in the Parish Evangelization Center 

Details will follow 

Chairman: Rick Mara  

 

 

2020 – 2021 KC 9368 Officers:  

Chaplain: Father Francisco Rodriguez III 

Grand Knight: Greg Castro 512-217-4717 / gregkc9368@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight: Michael Garcia / mg871415@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary: Mike Goertz / michael_goertz@sbcglobal.net 

Treasurer: Mike Pavlik / mikepavlik53@att.net 

Recorder: Tom Bernhard / tom@bernhard.org 

Advocate: Frank Alvarez / ecsburgess@gmail.com 

Chancellor: Rick Mara / richard.mara@dell.com 

mailto:lhaysfarmers@gmail.com


Warden: Larry Hays / lhaysfarmers@gmail.com 

Inside Guard: Mario Sanchez / mario6381@yahoo.com 

Outside Guard: Elston Johnson / elston.johnson@gmail.com 

1st year Trustee: Robert Prybyla / rprybyla@sbcglobal.net 

2nd year Trustee: Joe Gonzalez / joe.gonzalez@dell.com 

3rd year Trustee: Kevin Furey / specialkguy@gmail.com 

Program Chairs:  

Program Director: Michael Garcia DGK 

Church Committee Chairman: Marvin Felux  

Community Chairman: Larry Hays 

Culture of Life Chairman: Robert Prybyla 

Membership / Admissions Director: Ken Madsen 

Youth / Family: Tony Abbattista / Tony.Abbattista@att.net 

 

 


